
November 20, 2017 

Ms. Julie Christman 
Fox River Valley Community Foundation 
111 W Downer Pl Ste 312 
Aurora, IL 60506-6106 

Dear Julie: 

Thanks to the Fox River Valley Community Foundation, Kim is planning for her future. 

Once homeless, Kim graduated from Northeastern Illinois University as a University Honors 
Scholar and entered an accelerated Master's program at Loyola University. She is pursuing a social 
work degree and strives to be a leader in the social work field. In addition to her educational 
achievements, Kim made advances in her career and started saving for her future. 

Kim's successes would not have been possible without the strong partnership of the Fox River 
Valley Community Foundation. We thank you from the bottom of our hearts for ensuring that 
people like Kim, who were chronically homeless with little to no hope for a future, can now live a 
life they never dreamed possible. 

This has been an exciting time at Facing Forward! We have a new development team and have 
grown our case management, housing and employment support staff. We have also opened a second 
office located on the south side of Chicago to better serve residents all over the city. 

We received your generous grant recommended by Dan and Barbara Sergi. This grant, in the 
amount of $3,750, will provide beds for 15 kids. Your contribution delivers essential support to 
families as they overcome obstacles, strive to achieve their goals and transform their lives. Facing 
Forward will credit Dan and Barbara Sergi for this contribution in all records and donor lists. 

Thank you again for joining us on the journey to end the cycle of homelessness in Chicago. 

With gratitude, 

sBrad~ 
Execu · e Director 

M~.ff<hirngo.<><g I 773.265.1237 I 642 N. Kcdric "'"· Chic•go, IL 60612 Facing Forwa~ 
to end homelessness 


